

Twin Rivers Developmental Supports, Inc.

P.O. Box 133 Strother Field - 22179 D Street Arkansas City, KS 67005

October 4, 2022

Arkansas City Commissioners Arkansas City Clerk's Office 118 West Central Arkansas City, KS 67005

Twin Rivers Developmental Supports, Inc. is applying for Kansas Department of Transportation operating funds for FY 2024

The application, for non-urbanized areas without public transportation, requests a letter of support from local government organizations.

If our application is approved by KDOT, we will receive partial transportation funding. These funds will assist us in providing general public transportation for our community.

We are requesting a letter of support from the Arkansas City Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Lara McGrew

Chief Executive Officer



CITY OF ARKANSAS CITY, KANSAS

To whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter of support for Twin Rivers Development Supports, Inc. as it seeks to obtain Kansas Department of Transportation operating funds for SFY 2024.

The City of Arkansas City and the City Commission of Arkansas City wholeheartedly support Twin Rivers' efforts to bring more public transportation services to the citizens of Arkansas City and the community as a whole.

Transportation has been identified as a need in the community. With these funds from KDOT, Twin Rivers Development Supports can continue to provide general public transportation to serve the elderly, the disadvantaged and anyone else in need of a ride.

We urge you to strongly consider awarding the requested funds to Twin Rivers Developmental Supports, Inc. to provide general public transportation for Arkansas City.

Respectfully,		
Kanyon Gingher Mayor	Diana Spielman Vice Mayor	
Jay Warren Commissioner	Scott Rogers Commissioner	
Charles Jennings		

City Hail / 118 W. Central Avenue / Arkansas City, Kansas / 67005-0778 (620) 441-4414 / Fax (620) 441-4426 / rfrazer@arkansascityks.gov www.arkansascityks.gov